
 

Daft as a brush day 

 

Ever since it started in 2010, Daft as a Brush has been a charity that Langley has been proud to 

support. Due to the first lockdown, we were unable to hold our ‘Daft as a Brush mad hair day’ but 

rather than let the virus get in the way for a second year, we are asking you all, wherever you are, to 

join us on Friday 12th February as we once again, celebrate ‘Daft as a Brush’ day! 

Whether you are at home or coming into school, get dressed in odd clothes, have mad hair, wear 

your clothes backwards, whatever you want to do, have fun doing it and help the charity by donating 

you £1 by clicking on the link below and using their Virgin Money Giving page;  

https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/donation-web/charity?charityId=1002267  

On this day the staff will be setting fun tasks that will hopefully be a lovely way to end the half term 

and will not involve being sat at the computer.   

Make sure you send in any pictures, it’ll be great to see what you are all up to.  

I hope that you enjoy the day and help support a great charity whilst doing it. 

 

Mr T Jones 

Headteacher  

https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/donation-web/charity?charityId=1002267

